
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Harry Meshirer, Parish Bookkeeper 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

Holly Hicks, Graham McFarland, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on 

Saturdays after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call 
the parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 
speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

As of February 12th, the Sacrament of 
Baptism will be celebrated once a month on the second Sunday of 
the month at 1:30 p.m. Parents must attend a Baptism Preparation 
Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are encouraged 
to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 as early as 
possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  
considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Office Fax    654-1734 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

St. Mary of the Lakes School Fax  654-654-8125  

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

http://www.Medfordknights.org
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Bring your offerings and sacrifices, your tithes and special 
gifts, what you have vowed to give and your free will  
offerings...because the Lord Your God has blessed you.                                                                            
                  Deut 12:6-7  

 

 

  Saturday  March 18 

 5:30 p.m. Joanne MarinelliðDan and Ginny Szymanek 

   Sunday  March 19 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Al TumolilloðKnights of Columbus Council 6520 

 10:30 a.m. Jack DoughertyðEileen and John Dunn 

 12:00 p.m. Jean BoehmðMary Kay Hepner 

 6:00 p.m. Anthony Russo IIIðRosemarie and Ron Lyczak 

   Monday  March 20 

 7:15 a.m. Margaret SalvatoreðSML  

 9:00 a.m. Dcn. Tim CollinsðNancy Sanson 

  Arthur CovelloðBob and Brenda Wardle 

  Tuesday  March 21 

 7:15 a.m. Susan BerezwickðFrank and Ann Babinchock 

 9:00 a.m. Norine KozaðMary Custer 

  Janis DiLulloðBeth Khair 

 Wednesday March 22 

 7:15 a.m. James and Mary QuigleyðTheir Family 

 9:00 a.m. Pauline and Don AdamsðPhil and Madeline 

  Mitcheli 

  Michael ClarkeðSheila McGlynn 

  Thursday March 23 
 7:15 a.m. Mary Ellen BrennanðHer Family 
  Joan HennessyðHer Family 
 9:00 a.m. Jack GroverðWinnie Lemyre 
  Richard HigginsðKathleen Doyle 

       Friday  March 24 

 7:15 a.m. Juan Medrano LozanoðHis Daughter 

 9:00 a.m. Patricia HurleyðMorgan, Mary, and Sean 

 

Saturday  March 25 

 9:00 a.m. Frederick C. HatchðSML 

  Carl KnittelðThe Knittel Family 

 5:30 p.m. Nicholas A. CastellanoðMr. and Mrs. Louis 

  DiVentura 

   Sunday  March 26 

 7:30 a.m. Catherine JedynakðThe Brandt Family 

 9:00 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 10:30 a.m. Jack DoughertyðBetty Dougherty 

 12:00 p.m. Dominic MarroccoðMr. and Mrs. Frank Pagliuso

 6:00 p.m. Stephen ScmittðThe Mazzochette Family 

 

Please pray for the souls of 

Paul Villano and David Shaw  

and keep their families in your prayers. 

Long-term prayer requests (those 
over a year old) will not be 
published individually, but will be 
prayed for at each Mass, as will 
the following: Karen Achey, 

Joseph Aromando, Sr., Louise Aub, Bruce Bunning, Donna 
Burtis, Sr. Cathryn Byrne,  Joan Ciocca, Kelsie Cole, Brooke 
Conklin, Alice DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Thomas 
Dickinson, Theresa DiFrancesco, Theresa R. Dumas, Gladys 
Gail Donnelly, Lisa Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, Adrianna 
Ferringo, Abbey Fox, Harriet Galasso, Catherine Glass, 
Thomas Hanley, Jean Harley,  Catherine Henderson, Robert 
Henderson, Sawyer Michael Howarth, Ann Jannelli, Neil 
Johnson, Edmond Kessel, Monica Kinsella, Kathryn Kobiela, 
Tracy Little, John Lock, Michelle MacDonald Bendell, Daniel 
Mensel, Joseph Mooney, Carollane Piazza, Tom 
Prendergast, Bill Quigley, Donald Raman, Joseph Ranoldo, 
Paolo Reyes, Kathy Reznyk, Alissa Rose Rorie, Pat Roskey, 
Marsha Ross, Helen Rotyliano, Joseph Rowan, Ron Sabo, 
Carol Santos, Michael Simpkins, Colleen Sorbello, Cole 
Tronzo, Col. Michael Underkofler, Ret. USAF, Jamie 
Westphal and Loretta Whatley 

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  
Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private 
John Anderson, C1C Kyle Brandt, USA; 
Captain Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. 
Nicholas Graham; 1

st
 Lt. Erin Corcoran, 

USA; 1
st  
LT Katherine Collins, USA; Capt. 

Kevin Emmons, USAF, Major Suzanne 
Gillern, US Army, Lt. Matthew Knepper, USN, LTJG Jeremy 
Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, USA; GM3 David 
Lewis, USN; Brigadier General Steve Gilland, US Army and 
Jonathan Ross, Combat Medic USN 

Please make a note that for 
two weeks, beginning April 
17th, daily Masses will be 
held on Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday at 7:15 
a.m. and on Tuesday, 
Thursday, and Saturday, at 

9:00 a.m. Mark you calendars. 

Church Offertory Collection for Sunday,   

Donations In Cash  $    2,688.25  

Donations In Envelopes  $  24,302.50  

Average Envelope Gift  $        30.11  

Total Number of Envelopes               904  

St. Vincent de Paul (Poor Boxes)  $      402.20  

Second Collection- St. Vincent de Paul  $    6,362.00  
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Daily Masses 
Monday ï Friday: 7:15 a.m. 
Monday ï Saturday: 9:00 a.m. 

  
Stations of the Cross 
Fridays at 7:30 p.m. 

March 24th  -  Adult Choir with Benediction 
March 31st - YES Living Stations 

April 7th - Traditional with Benediction 
April 14th - Good Friday 

  
Eucharistic Adoration 

Thursdays following the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
Miraculous Medal Novena at 6:30 p.m. 

Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Tuesday, April 4th, 7:30 p.m. 

 

Our parish needs new EMs for ministering to 
nursing homes to distribute Communion at the 
Medford Care Center (MCC) on Tuckerton Road. 
They meet at MCC at 10:00 a.m. three Sundays a 
month. (Mass is celebrated on the third Friday, so 
EMs do not have to go on the third Sunday.)  

It takes about an hour to distribute Communion. You 
will be trained and accompany another EM on the 
rounds. Even if you can only do one Sunday a 
month, please prayerfully consider joining those 
who bring the Eucharistic Jesus as a source of 
comfort and peace to His people in a nursing home. 
If interested or would like more information, call Bill 
Degnan, (609) 654-0487. 

A fair number of parishioners approached Father 
Dan to say there  was not enough time to plan for a 
trip to the Holy Land for April 17th-23rd. Therefore, 
he has decided to postpone the trip. Those 
interested in a similar nine-day trip for next year 
(Tel Aviv, Caesarea, Nazareth, Cana, Tiberias, Sea 
of Galilee, Jordan River, Mt. Tabor, Jerusalem,  Ein 
Karem, Bethlehem, Qumran, Jericho, Dead Sea, 
Mt. of Olives, Mt. Zion and the Holy Sepulchre for 
approximately $4,100 double occupancy) email 
Father Dan at father_dan@smlparish.org so he can 
get an idea of  how many are  interested. 

The Office of Vocations of the Trenton Diocese is 
sponsoring an afternoon (arriving at the seminary at 
3:00 p.m. and departing at 6:30 p.m.) for boys in 
grades 7-12 to St. Charles Borromeo Seminary in 
Philadelphia on Sunday, April 30th. The trip includes 
talks by seminarians and Vocation Directors Father 
Mike Wallack, Father Garry Koch, and Father Dan 
Swift, seminary tour, gym time, vespers (evening 
prayer) and light dinner.  

The trip is designed to introduce young men to what 
a seminary is like and to consider a possible vocation 
to the priesthood. Adult chaperones are needed for 
transportation to/from and supervision. Registration 
forms are available at the parking lot entrance and 
are to be returned to the box marked Seminary Trip 
at the same entrance. For  more information, contact 
Father Dan at father_dan@smlparish.org. 

The Dioceseô Annual Catholic Appeal began just a 
few weeks ago with Pledge Sunday. Part of our 
Appeal gift helps support  its evangelization efforts, 
the primary mission of the Church. An expansive 
array of ministry programs make the spiritual works 
of mercy a reality for families at all stages of life. 
Last year, the Diocese had 7,147 Baptisms, 5,937 
Funerals, 1,278 Marriages and 217 Con-validations. 
In addition, the outreach for youth, the aging, family 
life, campus life and ministry among Hispanic 
Catholics enrich the lives of over 775,000 
parishioners.   

Your support makes it possible for the Diocese to 
prepare leaders at the parish level who teach over 
50,000 Religious Education students each year and 
bring hundreds men and women into full-initiation 
with the Catholic Faith. Last year, 191 
Catechumens, 120 Non-Catholics and 332 Catholics 
were welcomed, along with 7,396 First 
Communicants and 7,433 Confirmandi.  

God will not do what we very well can do for 
ourselves; He will not make a harvest grow 
without our first planting the seeds...but there 
must be preparation for Godôs help through the 
asking, the seeking, and the knocking...Millions of 
favors are hanging from Heaven on silk cordsð
prayer is the sword that will cut them. ñSee where 
I stand at the door knocking; if anyone listens to 
my voice and opens the door, I will come in to visit 
him and take my supper with him.ò (Rev 3:20) 

             Venerable Fulton J. Sheen, Lift Up Your Heart 

mailto:father_dan@smlparish.org
mailto:father_dan@smlparish.org
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As March is National Nutrition Month, our Parish 
Health Ministry offers the following senior health/
dietary tips*: 

Food Pyramid Guidelines 
§ Fruits/Veggies: choose whole, antioxidant-rich  
      items that are also color-rich. 
§ Calcium: bone health is extremely important   
      for seniors, so 1,200 mg of  calcium are 
      necessary for maintaining bone strength. 
§ Grains: choose whole grains rather than 
processed white flour for more nutrients 
and fiber. 

§ Protein: eat the appropriate amount for your 
weight; choose from varying sources, such as 
fish, beans, or dairy. 

Vitamins 
§ Vitamin D is essential to the absorption of  
      calcium,  so getting the daily-recommended  
      amount will improve bone health. 
§ Vitamin B helps blood and nerve function 
running at an optimal level. 

Physical Activity  
§ Try at least 2.5 hours of moderate-vigorous 
aerobic exercise a week to  increase heart rate. 

§ Strength exercise sessions up to twice a week 
will improve posture and balance. 

 
Being older, it is important for seniors to start 
slowly and be aware of limits, so as not to over-
exert themselves.  

 

On Sunday, May 7th, The Knights 
of Columbus Council No. 6520 
hosts a Day with the Phillies 
playing the Washington Nationals. 

This catered event begins at 1:00 p.m. at the 
Rooftop and includes seats for the 2:45 p.m. game. 
Tickets are $56.00 per person. 

This game day is also Mothersô Appreciation 
day.  What a great way to celebrate Mom with the 
entire family at a pre-game tribute. Women over age 
15 who attend the game will receive a Phillies cross 
body tote bag. 

This event is open to Knights, Lady Auxiliary 
members, and parishioners. Make checks payable 
to The Knights of Columbus No. 6250 and send to 
David Karbasian, 95 Nantucket Trail, Medford 
Lakes, NJ 08055. For more information, email 
dkarbasian@karbasianlaw.com 

Eighth graders: Have you ever wondered what it 
means to be a ñYouth Energized in the 
Spiritò (YES)? Find out when YES hosts a 
special  eighth grade night of friendship, fun, and 
games on Sunday, March 26th at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Emmaus Center. This is a great way to meet our 
high school ministry team members who will answer 
questions about the next step in your post-
Confirmation journey of faith.  There will be a sign-
up sheet at the Jackson Road entrance of  the 
church for the next few weeks or you can email 
Linda Xerri at lxerri@smlparish.org. Come and See. 
Check us Out!  

On April 28th at 7:00 p.m., teen members of SMLôs 
YES Ministry, supervised by SML Youth Minister 
Linda Xerri, will join the Youth Ministry of the 
Orthodox Church of the Holy Cross in a ñSleep Outò 
to raise funds for Covenant House. Participants will 
gather at 11 Wilkins Station Road with sleeping 
bags and cardboard boxes to sleep outdoors 
overnight and commit to raising $228 to support the 
services that Covenant House provides. There will 
be chaperones and guest speakers, including 
someone from the Medford Police Force. Everyone 
will participate in activities and a candlelight vigil. 
For information, email Linda Xerri at 
lxerri@smlparish.org or visit studentsleepout.org. 
Medford police will patrol the area throughout the 
event for safety. Sign up sheet is at Jackson Road 
entrance of church. 

Why not hang out with 
Jesus? He hung out for 
you.  Join us at St. Joan 
of Arcôs Pedata Hall 
Fridays at 6:00 a.m. 

We are pleased to welcome Sharon Boult, St. Mary of 
the Lakes Schoolôs new part-time 
Bookkeeper.  Sharon and her family have been SML 
parishioners for three+ years and their two 
sons attend SMLS. Sharon holds a B.S. degree in 
Business Administration from Rosemont College and 
her career includes working in both corporate and 
church environments. Most recently, she was 
Religious Education Program Assistant at St. Isaacs 
Jogues.  Sharon has given much volunteer time to the 
school as PTA Co-President, Room Mother, and 
Fashion Show Chairperson. Sharon can be contacted 
at (609) 654-2546, Ext. 212. 

http://umh.org/assisted-independent-living-blog/bid/259804/The-Importance-of-Fiber-in-a-Senior-Citizen-s-Diet
mailto:lxerri@smlparish.org
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We can all help the Church by praying for vocations. 
We have a Pray for Vocations icon of the Mother of 
the Eternal High Priest which parish families can 
take home after Sunday Mass, pray for vocations 
together every day for a week, and return the icon to 
the sacristy for the next family to pray the following 
week. The number of priests may continue to 
diminish without our help and prayers! Sign roster on 
bulletin board outside sacristy if you can participate.  

Take time to share in the presence of Christ in 
adoration and honor the Blessed Mother by 
participating in the Miraculous Medal Novena, held  
on Thursday evenings at 6:30 p.m. in the church. 
Benediction is held once a month. 

Rehearsal for The Way of the 
Cross for Teens will take place 
Friday, March 24

th
 at 4:30 p.m. in 

the church. Teens in grades 5-12 
wishing to participate should attend 
this rehearsal, which is when parts 
will be given out. Contact 
lxerri@smlparish.org with questions 
or for information. Participants will 
receive service hours credit.  

Prior to the live re-enactment of the Way of the 
Cross, YES is hosting a Soup & Stations Lenten 
Meal for parishioners in the Emmaus Center. Please 
see below for information. 

The Knights of Columbus hosts its 
10th annual charity golf tournament 
on Monday, June 12th, at Medford 
Lakes Country Club (70 Oak Drive, 
Medford Lakes). Proceeds benefit 
Medfordôs Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul, the Interfaith Hospitality 
Network of Burlington County, and 
1st Way of Burlington County. 

These vital organizations provide critical services 
such as food, shelter, clothing, financial assistance, 
and counseling to the needy in our area. The Knights 
invite men/women golfers and local business owners 
to ñchip in for charityò to support these organizations 
that treat every man, woman, and child with respect, 
dignity, and kindness. 

Tax-deductible sponsorship opportunities are 
available for businesses and individuals. Options 
range from several sponsorship levels to 
merchandise and gift certificate donations to 
individual boosters. 

Golf registration of $150.00 includes greens fee, golf 
cart, lunch, hors d'oeuvres and dinner. Tournament is 
scramble format, beginning with shotgun start at 
Noon. Cocktail hour follows with dinner at 6:00 p.m. 
Silent auction, raffle, and tombola offer opportunities 
to win great prizes. Dinner-only tickets are also 
available for $45.00. 

Sister Regina and Sister Judy will renew their 
vows at the 9:00 a.m. mass on Monday, March 
20th. 

Their constitution states that the Sisters of St. Jo-
seph ñlive and work that all people may be united 
with God and with one another.ò  

 Please follow the SSJ at:  www.ssjphila.org 

YES will host a Soup & Stations Lenten Meal on 
Friday, March 31st at 6:00 p.m. in the Emmaus 
Center. Proceeds will benefit the Sleep Out for 
Hunger Covenant House Event with the Orthodox 
Church of the Holy Cross on April 28th. Our 
parishioners, along with those of the Orthodox 
Church, are invited. Immediately following, The Way 
of the Cross for Teens, a live re-enactment will be 
presented in the church at 7:30 p.m. 

St. Mary of the Lakes 
Knights of Columbus 
Council 6520 recognized 
Bob Bradshaw (Left, with 
Grand Knight George Finan) 
on March 9th for his creative  
ideas, tenacity, and 
enthusiasm to make the 
Council a more vibrant 
organization, both socially 
and in the works of the Knightsô core principles: 
charity, unity, fraternity and patriotism. Bob is a past 
Grand Knight and has guided the First Degree team 
for many years. Visit www.medfordknights.org for 
more information. Vivat Jesus! 

mailto:lxerri@smlparish.org
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The Science Fair, with Pokemon as this yearôs 
theme, takes place on Wednesday, March 29th, at 
6:00 p.m. in the Ron Murphy Gymnasium. Drop off 
for projects is March 28th at the gym from 3:15 p.m. 
to 7:00 p.m. Students can register online at http://
www.smlschool.org/science-fair.    

The form to order T-shirts is available on the school 
website. All proceeds benefit The Science Fair, so 
buy several! Forms can be dropped off at the parish 
or school office. 

School families, parishioners, alumni, and friends of 
our school are welcome to join us from 6:00-8:00 
p.m.  If you are a member of the St. Mary of the 
Lakes School (or St. Joseph's School) alumni, be 
sure to stop by the alumni table for special 
recognition.  

Registration for the 2017-18 SML School Year 

is Now Open! 

  New Family Registration Pre-K to 8 

Contact the school office at info@smlschool.org 

It is a rewarding experience to know our children 
attend a school that values its curriculum but also 
that they are learning about and growing in their 
Faith.                                               An SMLS Parent 

  

SMLS has been offering an academically 
challenging, spiritually enriching education in the 
Catholic Faith to children Pre-K through eighth 
grade for over 60 years. With program offerings 
such as full and half-day Pre-K and full-day 
kindergarten, the school is considering providing a 
faith-based alternative to a daycare program for 
children who will be three years old as of October 
1st.  

If you are the parent/guardian of a toddler in this age 
range and are considering a program for your three-
year-old, please take a few minutes to complete a 
short survey at the school website, 
www.smlschool.org. It is important that we tailor our 
program to ensure it will meet the needs of the 
surrounding community.  

For more information or a personal tour of the 
school, call (609) 654-2546 or email  
info@smlschool.org. 

Kindergarten Screenings will be held for students 
entering SML School in the fall  of this year on April 
4th and 5th at 8:45 a.m., 10:00 a.m., and 1:00 
p.m. Call the school at (609) 654-2546, Ext. 216 or 
210, or email info@smlschool.org for appointment. 

SMLS students 

visited Medford 

Leas recently, 

brining games 

and joy to the 

elderly and the 

infirm. 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?St.MaryoftheLakesSch/f2f3a87775/b3b25a6fa0/7e465a489c
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?St.MaryoftheLakesSch/f2f3a87775/b3b25a6fa0/7e465a489c
mailto:info@smlschool.org
mailto:info@smlschool.org

